
 
 

 
  

Phonics: 

 
We have been recapping our phonics 
sounds this week and will continue to do 
so until the end of term. 
Please do practise phonics at home over 
the summer. 
 

Phonics Play is a great phonics resource: 
https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/ 
 
If you would like to continue phonics with 
Mrs Surther on line type  ‘Mrs Suther’s 
phonics ‘and the sound you would like into 
your search engine. 

 

 

Learning Opportunities this week: 
 

 Enjoying the story of ‘Penguins Make Bad Pirates’ and writing all about pirate outfits 

 Talking about and writing our ‘End of Year Reviews’ 

 Choosing between writing a design for a cupcake and designing a pirate flag 

 Solving different problems in mathematics 

 Recapping our phonics sounds 

 Enjoying the White Rose Maths story ‘How Many Legs?’ and investigating pattern and change 

within number 

 Enjoy Joe Wicks PE and Cosmic Yoga 

 Celebrating our own creativeness 

 Designing pirate ships 

 Discussing the differences between llife on land and life on a boat 

 Talking about what makes us feel grateful 
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 Rabbits   

 
The rabbits are looking forward to a summer of bouncing around in 
their foster home. They can’t wait to see everyone from reception 
again and to welcome the new reception children. 

Goodbye Miss Seale 
 
Thank you parents and children for such a fantastic first year at 
Claygate Primary! Reception has felt a little strange over the last 
term with children and adults being in different classes. 
 

I know that Reception are buzzing with excitement as the summer 
quickly approaches. As the reception children move on into Year 1, 
I will be moving on as well, to work in Year 1 at a different school. 
 

Thank you so much to Willow Class for making this year lovely, and 
for always putting a smile on my face. I am going to miss every child 
so much. I wish you all well in the summer holidays and in year 1! 
 

 
 
Miss Seale 

Goodbye and Enjoy your Summer 
Break 

 
I and the Reception Team would like to say 
thank you, goodbye and good luck to Miss 
Seale in the next step in her teaching career. 
 
I would also like to say it has been a privildge 
to teach your children and I look forward to 
seeing them continue to grow next year.  
This term we have all learnt to learn and 
teach in different ways.  It has been 
wonderful to share learning experiences with 
the children both in bubbles and on google 
classroom.  I wish you all a happy and safe 
summer holiday.   
 
Miss Castle 

https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/
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